
From

 

                        The Comptroller

                        LUVAS, Hisar

To

 
All Deans/Directors/Officers/In-charges/HOD’s
(including outstations)
LUVAS, Hisar

 
No. CVU/LUVAS/2019/1676-1715
Dated: 16.05.2019

 

Sub:-              Salary proposal for the employees of the State Government of Haryana.

 

 

                        The Government of Haryana vide his letter No.
20/21/18/CSP//IFCC/642-937 dt. 31.12.2018 has supplied  the list of four banks
namely HDFC, SBI, PNB and HARCO who has agreed to provide plethora of benefits
to the employees of  Haryana Government (copy enclosed).

                        The teaching and non-teaching employees of the University have the
freedom to select anyone of the four banks which have provided the benefits
mentioned above to convert their regular salary account to a special salary account
and also agree to sign an agreement with the respective bank in this regard.

                        The HDFC Bank will give a demonstration in this respect on
20.05.2019 at 10:00 a.m.in the Veterinary Auditorium of the LUVAS. You are
therefore requested to attend the above said demonstration on the above
schedule.

                                                                                               
                                                -sd-

                                                                                                                                         
Comptroller 

 

CC:     1.         Dr. Neelesh Sindhu, In-charge, E-governance to upload the above.

            2.         The Dean, COVS, LUVAS, Hisar.

           










